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October 25, 2017 
 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 171000 approves the final plat known as Westlawn West to facilitate the revitalization of the 
western portion of the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee's Westlawn Gardens neighborhood, 
located on the south side of West Silver Spring Drive, between North 64th Street and North 68th Street, in the 
2nd Aldermanic District. 
 
 This final plat dedicates land for public rights-of-way and assembles developable blocks to facilitate 
the revitalization of the western portion of the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee's Westlawn 
Gardens neighborhood. 
 
 Since the proposed final plat dedicates land for necessary public right of way purposes and creates 
developable blocks to facilitate development, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on October 23, 
2017 recommended approval of the subject file. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
cc: Ald. Johnson 

 


